Federal Tax Conference

The Seventh Annual Federal Tax Conference, which
The Law School sponsors in association with Univer-
sity College, took place on October 27-29; a full report
will appear in a subsequent issue of the Record. Regis-
tration was so heavy that the School was compelled to
move the Conference from its originally planned loca-
tion to a hall seating an additional two hundred per-
sons; the larger hall then proceeded to sell out before
the Conference opened.



